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 Removing vague wording for example "danger to the public and recognized standard 

of ethics".  

 There needs to be Free Speech protections for doctors who speak out against 

mandates or vaccines or policies. 

  Require due process before forcing costly evaluations- doctors should not be 

subject to psychiatric evaluations for politically motivated reasons.  

 Ensure disciplinary action are tied to patient harm, not dissenting opinions or 

alteritive medical voices or opinions. 

 


